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I strongly support the entire Healthy LA platform. Small
businesses, especially food businesses, have been hit hard during
this pandemic. Streamlining the processes for these businesses to
open and reopen is a step in the right direction. Street vendors and
other micro entrepreneurs like them should be put at the forefront
of these conversations. Lifting up their needs and creating
opportunities for them to move through city and county processes
will ensure a better system for all small businesses. Thank you.



